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Dear instructors and members of KAKKHR, 

you are now aware of the great new project in which our School is involved. 

We are called upon once again to show that sense of belonging and unity that has allowed, 
over the years, and even in recent times, to achieve great feats, by experiencing what 
Kobayashi Soshu used to repeat, as a warning and encouragement to anyone who is 
committed: dekinai koto wa nashi – “Nothing is impossible”! 

Everything is ready to embark on the exciting adventure that will lead KAKKHR to have an 
officially recognized group in Japan, as well as, as soon as possible, a Hombu Dojo, which 
will join the Kobayashi Hirokazu Kinen Aikidojo in Bourg Argental (a place which, 
together with the Kobayashi Hirokazu Aikijinja, is inscribed in our hearts and has become 
the splendid reality that it is thanks to the commitment and generosity of so many 
practitioners and supporters of Kobayashi Ryu Aikido in the world). 

After some administrative preparations, we now have a current account specifically 
dedicated to the Japanese branch of KAKKHR, aimed at collecting the necessary funds to 
finance the spread of Kobayashi Ryu Aikido and the creation of the Dojo in Japan. Please 
find below the bank details to which donations can be sent. 

We have the opportunity not only to feel at home in Japan, but to have a home in Japan! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Alternatively, a cheque may be sent to the following address: 
 
Mr.Claude Viennois 
7 rue du 19 mars 
63500 Aulhat Flat 
France 
 
Beneficiary: "3AKH" 
 

I appeal to your generosity to give concrete form to this dream, the realization of which 
involves not only Japanese Aikidoka, but all of us, practitioners of a discipline that has its 
roots in Japan, the birthplace of O Sensei Ueshiba Morihei and Kobayashi Hirokazu Sensei. 

A circle can thus be closed and we too can contribute, each according to our possibilities, to 
the realization of this circle. In this regard, I would like to recall the profound symbolism 
that in shodo is associated with the figure of the circle, the enso: it designates the infinite, the 
foundation of all beings, the here and now of the spirit in a precise moment; it is also a 
symbol of a happily concluded transformation, an effective signal that invites new 
transformations of consciousness and experience. It is also noteworthy that for an effective 



 

 

calligraphic realization of the enso, energy and determination are required, in a gesture that 
is often lightning-fast and always concentrated. 

Thanking you sincerely for your attention, involvement and enthusiasm, I remain sincerely 
yours 

 

Andrea Debiasi 
(Chairman of KAKKHR) 
 
 
 

 


